March 8, 2023
Dear Fabian,

Rosalyn, Joel, Victoria and | concluded our class for Oblate Continuing Education yesterday. At the end
of our classes, Rosalyn and | always invite the participants to reflect on their experience. Yesterday's
responses were uniquely rich, heartfelt and so full of gratitude for "Forgive Everyone Everything." I'm
attaching my notes (which also go to the participants) because | thought you and Fr. Greg might enjoy
reading them. You will see that both the art and the writing were inspirations for the participants.

As a writer, | know how lovely it is to discover that something I've written brings new life to a reader or a
class. | hope you and Fr. Greg will enjoy these reflections and the wellspring of gratefulness coming your

way.

May you two savor these remarks, and know that your book is singular in its capacity to bring forth
tenderness and a desire to discover true kinship.

With a grateful heart
Mary Earle

PS | don't have an email address for Fr. Greg. Would you please forward this to him?

PPS Y no te olvides--Aqui te esperamos in SanAnto

Mary C. Earle
www.marycearle.com
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